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ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO: 
P.O. BOX 1460 

ALHAMBRA, CALIFORNIA 91802-1460 

IN REPLY PLEASE 

REFER TO FILE:  EP-2 
 
Dear Property Owner and/or Tenant: 
 
TRASH, RECYCLING, AND ORGANIC WASTE COLLECTION SERVICES FOR THE  
SOUTH SAN GABRIEL/WHITTIER NARROWS RESIDENTIAL FRANCHISE 
 
As your trusted government service provider for trash collection in your community,  
Los Angeles County Public Works is committed to providing high quality service to all 
residents. 
 
On January 7, 2025, the County of Los Angeles Board of Supervisors awarded a new contract 
to Ware Disposal, Inc., to provide trash, recycling, and organic waste collection services in 
the unincorporated areas of South San Gabriel/Whittier Narrows.  The new services are 
scheduled to begin on July 1, 2025.  The contract term is for 4 years and month-to-month 
extension of up to 12 months for a maximum potential contract term of 5 years. 
 
The new contract includes basic services such as weekly automated trash, recycling, and 
organic waste collection services, bulky item pickups, and the removal of illegally dumped 
items.  For more information, visit lacounty.pw/SSanGabrielOutreach, which can also be 
accessed directly by scanning the QR code below. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our hotline at (888) 253-2652, Monday through 
Thursday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  You may also contact Ware Disposal, Inc., at  
(877) 714-9273, Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
MARK PESTRELLA, PE 
Director of Public Works 
 
 
CLARK AJWANI 
Senior Civil Engineer  
Environmental Programs Division 
 
CA:ak 
P:\SEC\EP2\SOUTH SAN GABRIEL COUNTY LETTER WITH QR CODE 


